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Stephen Hoffman

From: Jay Beckerman <blakrasp40@mail.com>
Sent: Saturday, August 28, 2021 1:24 PM

To: Irrchelp

Subject: More time, better pay

CAUTION: **EXTERNAL SENDER** This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Re: a Pennsylvania Department of Health proposal to increase the homes’ minimum level of direct care to 4.1 hours
daily per patient, up from the current 2.7 hours,

The time per patient should be at least 4.1 hours per day. Considering that people in nursing homes need a lot of
personal care for bodily functions, including but not limited to feeding, cleaning, dressing, getting to wher they need
to be do do all of those things and more, and medical care, even five hours per day probably is not enough.

An essential realted matter is pay for health care workers. Their pay should be at least $15 per hour, not the totally
inadequste $8/hr. No one can have a decent standard of living on $8/hr. No one can be expected to be movitated to
do their best work at $8/hr. Raise that pay level!

--Jay Beckerman, Phoenixville, Pa. 19460



